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June 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

It is hard to believe that we already talking about the end of your child’s time at Darlinghurst, but I am writing 

to inform you of two upcoming dates for celebration.  

Disco 

On Wednesday 19th July we will be hosting a disco for the children in Year 6 between 5.30pm and 7.30pm. 

Please drop them off at the side gate. Whilst it will still be light at the end of the disco, it will be too late for any 

children to make their own way home so arrangements must be made for your child to be collected promptly 

at 7.30pm. If you would like your child to attend, please complete and return the slip below. 

Leavers’ assembly 

The leavers’ assembly will begin at 9.30am on the last day of term, Friday 21st July. This is always extremely 

popular with parents and so, due to limited space in the hall, unfortunately, tickets will be strictly limited to 

two per family. Tickets are free. They are being designed by the children and will be sent home soon.  

Kind regards,  

The year 6 team  

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Disco Wednesday 19th July, 2023 

 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ in __________________ class to attend the Year 

6 Leavers’ Disco. 

 

I will arrange for my child to be collected from Darlinghurst at 7.30pm  

 


